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WORK WITH US
Check out the link to find current 

vacancies available at Stopsley High 
School.

ATTENDANCE NOTICE
Can parents/carers please inform the 
school if your child is unwell as we are 
monitoring attendance. Report this the 

normal way by contacting the 
attendance number: 01582 870912 or 

the email address: 
attendance@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk 

Follow us on social media:
@StopsleyHighSch

Young people and adults can contact the 
NSPCC helpline, Report Abuse in 
Educaton on: 0800 136 663 or 

email: help@nspcc.org.uk

TERM DATES
Spring Term 2024

Half Term - 19th to 23rd February

Monday 26th February - Whole School 
returns

Term Ends - Thursday 28th March (Early 
Dismissal)

@MiddlesexLT
MLT Trsut Twitter Page:

Headteacher’s Letter

Dear all,

I was delighted to be able to attend the Year 11 GCSE music 
performance recordings on Wednesday evening. The courage, 
skill and composure of the students was incredible. The wide 
array of instruments used including voice, drums, piano and 
various guitars alongside the musical scores resulted in an 
atmosphere of peace, tranquillity and much, much admiration 
for them and Ms Coppinger who skilfully elicited the best out 
of them.

Year 11 parents and carers, we will be holding a Year 11 Mock 
Results Day with the students on Tuesday 16th January 2024 
during Period 6. The aim of the Year 11 Mock Results Day is to 
give the students an opportunity to receive their results in a 
similar way to how they will receive their GCSE results in 
August 2024. The students will receive all of their mock 
examination grades, current working grades and predicted 
grades. The following day during Tutor Time, all students will 
complete a reflection activity where they will reflect on what 
went well and how they will focus their revision for the next 
mocks/actual GCSE examinations.

We are excited to share with you all that we will be changing to 
a new Information Management system upon our return from 
the February half term. This changeover is being carefully 
managed to ensure that the change only further improves our 
communication with you as parents and carers as well as 
enhancing information readily available to staff across the 
school. Please ensure that we have your most up to date 
contact details including home and mobile phone numbers as 
well preferred email for your children. In addition, in order to 
train staff to be ready for the change we will be having an early 
closure on Friday 9th February where students will be 
dismissed from their period 5 lessons from 1:30pm onwards.

The weather isn’t showing any signs of warming up any time 
soon so please take care if you are dropping your child off in 
the morning due to frost.

Have a safe, warm and restful weekend,

Ms Hand
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Walk-In Clinic for missed 
vaccinations. No appointment 
necessary: 
 
Where: Luton Irish Forum, 102 Hitchin 
Road, Luton, LU2 0ES 
 
When: Saturday 13th January 2024 
 
Time: 10am to 2pm 

 
Year 10 & 11 pupils only 

 HPV (Cancer vaccine) 
 Meningitis ACWY 
 Diptheria, Tetanus and Polio 

Booster 
Reception to Year 11 

 Flu Vaccine (Nasal & Injection 
available) 

 

If your child is eligible, don’t delay. 
If you wish to check your child’s 
vaccination record before attending please 
call 0300 790 0594. 


